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DHS: Adrian Senior Center on St. John Closed on 
Tuesday for FEMA POD Training 

(U.S. Virgin Islands) The Department of Human Services, Adrian Senior Center located in Estate 
Adrian on the island of the St. John will be temporarily closed on Tuesday, July 26, 2022, to 
accommodate a mandatory FEMA Points of Distribution (POD) Interagency Staff Training.  
 
The Senior Center will resume regular operations on Wednesday, July 27, 2022  
 
The Department of Human Services Division of Senior Citizen Affairs apologizes to the public 
for any inconveniences this closure may cause, for additional information please contact the 
St. Thomas office at (340) 774-0930. 
 
For general information, please visit the Department of Human Services website at 
www.dhs.gov.vi, or on Facebook at www.facebook.com/usvidhs. 
 
The Department of Human Services (VIDHS) exists to provide social services to members in 
our community with diverse needs. In times of national uncertainty and hardship we act as a 
safety-net and exist to inspire hope and empower change through non-judgmental, quality 
delivery of needed services and resources.  
 
The Bryan-Roach Administration is investing in the Territory’s people, infrastructure, and future 
through transparency, stabilizing the economy, restoring trust in the government and ensuring 
that recovery projects are completed as quickly as possible. Visit transparency.vi.gov. 
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